

## **Broadwood Primary School**

Broadwood Road Denton Burn Newcastle upon Tyne NE15 7TB

Telephone: 0191-2741684 Email: office@broadwoodprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Wendy Mitcheson



28th April 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have had a number of enquiries and concerns from parents of when children should be kept at home.

Please find a couple of links which may be helpful:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-inchildren/

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

We have also uploaded on the website a useful poster called "An Unwell Child", This has some very useful guidance as to when you need to keep your child at home. A couple of things we need to point out.

- If your child is physically sick they must remain at home for 48 hours
- If your child is displaying Covid symptoms, as outlined in the first link they
  must take a PCR test or remain at home for 10 days. Lateral Flow tests help
  to find cases in people who may have no symptoms but are infectious and
  can give the virus to others

If you have any questions around your child's symptoms, please telephone 119.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Wendy Mitcheson

Wildes

Headteacher













